
 

 
Monday 16th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are writing with an update on our planned visit to Paxton Pits. 
 
It has been brought to our attention that the communications you have been receiving from Parent 
Mail have been rather confusing, so our apologies for this. 
 
The visit is still currently planned to take place on Friday 10th June, however to date we do not 
have sufficient contributions to cover the cost of the visit. 
 
EYFS has raised £260.00 to put towards the visit but with the amount of voluntary contributions so 
far, we are still significantly short and will unfortunately have to cancel the visit this Thursday if 
we are unable to cover the cost. We fully understand and acknowledge the difficult financial 
situation everyone is currently in and cancelling the visit would be a great disappointment as it 
really is a very rewarding and beneficial learning experience for the children. 
 
If you are able to make a voluntary contribution and have not already done so, please can we 
politely ask that any monies are received in school before Thursday. We will make a decision on 
Thursday and refund all voluntary contributions should we need to cancel. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. L. Blackford 
EYFS Lead Teacher 
 

 


